
Submit a Product on Electrical QPL 

Before a new product can be added to our qualified product lists (QPL), it must be evaluated. The 
application procedures and approval processes vary by product. 

General Notes: 

• WisDOT can add or remove products from the QPL without notification to the vendor. 
• Listing of items on the QPL does not relieve any responsibility from vendor/contractor/field 

staff for proper installation and operation. Vendors/contractors are responsible for all errors 
and faulty products even if the item is listed on the QPL. 

• The Vendor must send new product shop drawings to WisDOT immediately after there are 
any revisions to the listed product’s features/design/cut sheets. WisDOT will review the 
modifications and update the QPL if acceptable. 

Field performance of these products will be continuously monitored. Products that fail to meet 
expectations will be removed from the QPL. 

Qualified Products Evaluation Request Submittals are only accepted from the product manufacturer 
or an authorized representative that has been designated in writing by the manufacturer.  
If you would like to have a product considered for evaluation, please complete the DT2163 Qualified 
electrical products list submittal request form and submit the completed form by e-mail to: 
DOTelectrical@dot.wi.gov 
 
Questions about the content of this page: 

DOTProductSubmittal@dot.wi.gov 
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